
 

MEETING OF COUNCIL 2 AUGUST 2021 

Item 8.1 Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor 
Appendix 2 Letter from Fatima Mohamed - Acting Executive Director Metro North West, Department of 

Transport - Pedestrian crossing across Melton Highway at The Regency and landscaping works 
along Melton Highway - dated 29 June 2021 
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